
Issue 39 

26/07/2017 

Newsletter 

 

 

 

Our Christian values: Compassion, forgiveness, trust, respect, courage and  perseverance 

 

We are overwhelmed with the success of our Fun run.  We are pleased to say we 

have raised enough to purchase a defibrillator for our school.  Thank you so much 

for all of your support. 

Children return to school on Tuesday 5th September.  We hope you have a safe 

and happy holiday. 

AUTUMN TERM DIARY DATES 

Summer Term begins       Tuesday 5th September.  

A Welcome Coffee Morning week for new parents  Tuesday 5th—Friday 8th September.     


